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Hello everyone 
 

I have been so very proud of all the giving that has happened in our school community 
over the last week.  Last Friday our Red Nose disco raised £205.45 - thank you to all the 
staff who helped with this.  We also collected masses of clothes for recycling and this 
week we filled a huge barrel with tinned foods: this was collected today and will be 
shipped out to Somalia this evening.  We aim to fill another trolley over the next week, 
so please keep the donations coming in if you can.  Today there is also a fundraising  film 
event for children, straight after school.  Thank you all for 
your generosity. 
 

Next week we will say goodbye to Mrs Sessions who, as 
many of you know, is expecting her second baby.  We wish 
her well at this happy time! Carol White will be taking 
over the class full-time: I will write to Year 2 parents to 
explain this. 
 

Next week we are looking forward to a special Year 1 
performance on Wednesday afternoon.  Please come 
along and watch! 
 

We have quite a lot of lost property in school including 
some coats and lunchboxes.  Please have a look on the 
table which is by the main gate for any lost things. Please 
name your child’s clothes so we can return 
them if they get lost! 
 

Have a good weekend, 
 

Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher. 

        Please note: school will be closed on Thursday 4th May, due to elections 

Reception:  Alyra and Maryam M    

Year 1:        Maryan and Keevah 

Year 2:    Ikram and Mohamed B 

Year 3:      Rajwa and Valeria 

Year 4:      Sabriin and Teshan 

Year 5:      Nurhaan and Mohamed 

Year 6:       Jamel and Ty-la 

Our barrel is loaded onto the van for the 

first step of the journey to Somalia. 



Each week a group of dads get together to 

help boys with reading.  They have 

watched and learnt from teachers and 

know how to engage children with reading. 

They are also working with ACTA 

community theatre to collect stories from 

around the world. 

They meet every 

Wednesday 9.00-

10.00. Why not 

come along to find 

out more? 

The Nurturing Programme “I have m
ore 

confidence 

as a parent” 

“No-one judged 

anyone and 

everyone was 

listened to and 

respected” 

How to get the best out of  family life 

 Understand why children behave as they do 

 Recognise the feelings behind behaviour (ours and theirs) 

 Explore different approaches to discipline 

 Develop co-operation and self-discipline in children 

 Remembering to look after yourself as a parent! 

Free 10 week programme, free crèche and refreshments  

at Easton Families, Beaufort Street, Easton,  BS5 0SQ  

Tuesdays 12:30 - 2:30 from 25th April  

            Speak to Samira or Ruth at Hannah More to book 

“We are 
having less 
family 

arguments” 

“The 

household is a 

lot calmer” 

‘ 



Thank you so much for your donations of tinned food to be shipped to 

Somalia. We now have another barrel to fill before the end of term! 

Coming soon - P
arents’ 

fundraising group …. 

Performed by Year 1 

Come and watch the children sing and 

teach you about recycling. 

Wednesday 5th April at 2:30pm.  

Friends and family welcome! 

Year 1 present 

Would you like to try Yoga?  
28 April, 12, 19, 26 May. 9.30-10.30  

 for Hannah More mums! 




